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24/05/2020  16:14:122020/1412/P OBJ Jennifer Marsh I object to this planning application as I believe a hostel will not add any value to our local area. The building 

has operated as a pub for many centuries and should continue to do so. It is a community asset and brings 

the local people together.

24/05/2020  23:11:102020/1412/P COMMNT Sacha This screams trouble.  A hostel and a games room doesn¿t sound like anything of quality and is most likely 

going to be a cheap do up which attracts undesirables to an already anti social area.  Please don¿t let 

developers with too much money and no taste rip up old beautiful buildings like the red lion and turn it into 

something nasty.  It should be a traditional beautiful pub as intended.  I worry about the quality of businesses 

which go up in Kilburn and really hope that going forward the council listens to the public¿s concerns and take 

into account those who have to live near these types of outlets.
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